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Title: Resident Hall Fire Drill Spring  Date of completion: May 9, 2016 

Please circle or highlight:      Assessment Activity Report  Both 

Highlights of data: Housing Staff conducted the spring 2016 Fire Drill on February 22, 2016.  It took 3 
minutes and 12 seconds to evacuate everyone from the dorms to the designated safety spot – the 
tennis courts.  Housing Staff who participated in the drill were Matt Liberty, Cameron Nicholson, and 
Kelly Eason.  After the fire drill Chief of Police Chris Bell also provided a speech about fire safety, 
prohibited items, what to do in case of a fire, and severe weather information.  
 

 

Use of data:  Fire Drills will continue to be held each semester for the Vernon College dorms.  All 
housing facilities should be able to be evacuated in under 5 minutes.   
 
 
 

 

How associated to Student Success? Student safety is important to student success.  It is also 

important that students be fully aware of what to do in an emergency situation so that they can make 

safe choices without lengthy consideration. 

 

Where the report can be found: Director of Housing Office  
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